
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of a step forward in helping to protect our planet, we took part 
in a tree planting event. 

This is part of the Queen’s Green Canopy project for the Platinum 
Jubilee. We know how important trees are to our environment and will 
look after them in our school as they grow. We planted fruit and nut 
trees and as the years pass they will create a small woodland area on 

our school field for us to enjoy and be proud of. 

We can’t wait to watch them grow. 

 

 


